
PTAA General Election Meeting 

Date: 12-3-18 

Location: Colton Hall 

Meeting Chairperson: Vance Porter 

Board Members Present: Vance Porter, PTAA President; Brad Yamrick, 
PTAA Vice President; Craig Moors, PTAA Director of Softball; Jason 
Keenan, Secretary; Steve Freas, PTAA Director of Travel Baseball; Chris 
Mains, PTAA Web Director; Rebecca Tyburski Director of Concessions.  

 

Meeting Called to order 7:10pm 

 

Nominations for PTAA President 

John Ruane nominated Chris Mains  

Rob Andrews second  

All were in favor Chris Mains accepted  

 

Nominations for PTAA Vice President 

Craig Moors nominated Brad Yamrick 

Vance Porter second 

All were in favor Brad Yamrick accepted 

 

Nominations for PTAA Secretary 

Brad Yamrick nominated Jason Keenan 

Vance Porter second 

All were in favor Jason Keenan accepted 

Nominations for PTAA Maintenance Director  



Chris Mains nominated Jaison Cox 

Craig Moors second  

All were in favor Jaison Cox accepted 

 

Nominations for PTAA Treasurer 

Becky Tyburski Nominated Vance Porter 

Chris Mains second 

All were in favor Vance Porter accepted 

 

Nominations for PTAA Director of Concessions 

Vance Porter nominated Becky Tyburski 

Craig Moors second 

All were in favor Becky Tyburski accepted 

 

Director of Web 

Left open pending nomination acceptance 

 

Director of Sponsorship 

Brian Lenart Nominated Steve Freas 

Chris Mains Second 

All were in favor Steve Freas accepted 

 

2019 PTAA Elected Board Members 

PTAA President Chris Mains 

PTAA Vice President Brad Yamrick 

PTAA Secretary Jason Keenan 



PTAA Director of Concessions Becky Tyburski 

PTAA Treasurer Vance Porter 

PTAA Director of Maintenance Jaison Cox 

PTAA Director of Sponsorship Steve Freas 

PTAA Director of Travel Baseball Brian Lenart – Elected at Travel Baseball Meeting 

PTAA Director of Softball Craig Moors – Elected at Softball Meeting 

PTAA Director of Baseball Rob Andrews -Elected at Baseball Meeting 

 

Meeting adjourned 7:30 

 

 
 

 

 


